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National Heart, Lung, and
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July 21, 1989

Henry Blackburn, MD
Director

Division of Epidemiology
School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon St SE
Minneapolis

Minn 55455

Dear Henry

I would like to thank you and Stacy for your many kindnesses to us during our
recent visit to Minneapolis. It was a memorable experience all round.

My time at the NIH promises to be quite productive, and seems to have been a wise
move. Les and I are visiting RSA in the first 2 weeks of September for a congress
in Johannesburg, which will also provide an opportunity to visit colleagues in
Cape Town and see the family. Needless to say, we are looking forward to that
very much.

My best regards to Stacy W
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